
From: Bauman, Robert 
Sent: Monday, October 22, 2012 6:02 PM 
To: Lee, Chris 
Subject: Fwd:  
Please to wis ave file with attachments. 
 
Sent from my iPhone
 
Begin forwarded message: 
 

From: "Bob Greene" <bobg@mpna.org> 
To: "Bob Bauman" <rjbauma@milwaukee.gov> 
 

Hello again, 
 
                  I was going through some old paperwork on the 27th & 
Wisc. Site.  It is in chronicle order and I believe shows the development 
value of this TIN # 35.  I feel it will give you insight to both the history 
of this TIN and supports mostly closely to what John Hennessy states in his 
letter. 
 
 
 
See you tomorrow. 
 
 
 
Bob  
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